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Congratulations to Sir Knight of the Month Dr. Craig Albert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Holy Hour Every Friday at 
6am MHT  

Assembly Meeting is on the 
9th of October at St. Ignatius 
of Antioch at 7pm 

All Saints Day is November 

1st 

  

 

 

Tap here to add a caption 

Sir Knights these are the dates for the 4th Degree 

Exemplifications for this fraternal year.  The dates for the 

ceremony are, Kennesaw on 11/16/24, 

Augusta/Grovetown on 02/08/25, Albany on 

04/26/2025, Savannah on 08/23/25.  So if you know of 

anyone that needs and want to take that next step let me know. 

by contacting Faithful Comptroller Karl Stevens at 

jfkassembly180@gmail.com.  The requirements are be a 3rd 

Degree, have a dark suit, fill out a form 4 and pay $90. 

Not able to make the meetings in person, no problem you can still 

take part through teleconference. Dial (605) 313-5804 then 

put in access number 8450510#. 

Hope you to hear from you. 
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Supreme Master 

Michael McCusker 

 

 

Vice Supreme Master of the DeSoto Province 

Daniel Barton 

 



New District Master of the 4th Degree of GA 

Arnie Terrell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



New District Marshal 

Brian Mursha 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Assembly Polo Shirts 

 

Sir Knight of John F. Kennedy Assembly 180, we now have polo shirts for sale to show our pride.  
These shirts are $25 cash or $26.50 with a card.  You can purchase at the meeting or online at 

https://knights-of-columbus-4th-assembly-180.square.site/ 
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 Consider joining the Honor Guard, these are 

the men who stand in the regalia for our 

Bishops and Priest at special events.  First 

Step is purchasing the uniform which is 

purchased through www.kofcuniform.com . 

The Assembly owns several Swords and Sword 

baldrics to be used as needed.  Questions, 

please contact our Color Corp Commander 

Thomas Harrington 706-993-8798 or 

Tomh4life@yahoo.com 
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